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Mobility and Accessibility for Children and Adults Ltd  

Mobility and Accessibility for Children in Australia Ltd now has a new name that is inclusive of all 

people with disabilities and medical conditions – Mobility and Accessibility for Children and 

Adults Ltd.  

This shift to include adults in MACA’s name reflects the significant need for advocacy, support 

and research in this space. We receive enquiries relating to the transport needs of adults with 

disability and we anticipate this will grow into the future.   

MACA is funded by the Australian Government Department of Social Services to deliver a 

national program of work for children with disability and this will remain our primary focus. In fact, 

much of this work is already being applied to adults with disability.  

However, our new name recognises the gaps in transport policy, research, products and support 

for adults with disability which MACA is working to address.  

You'll gradually see changes to our website and training course content as we transition to 

including the transport needs of adults with disability as well as children.  

But ultimately, while we have a new name, the MACA you know will remain the same. We will 

continue our world-leading research, providing resources and training, and supporting allied 

health professionals and families facing transport challenges.  
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